May 10, 2019

Dear Mr. Chairman and
Charter School Authority Governing Board Members,

As you are aware, our Oasis Elementary School principal and friend, Chris Cann
suffered a medical setback last month. Sadly, this change in his medical status
has resulted in an unknown date of his return to duty.

Unfortunately, this means until we hear any definitive news from his medical
team, we can only continue to keep Chris and his family in our thoughts and
prayers, hoping for a speedy and full recovery.

In the meanwhile, in an effort to continue serving our students and their
families without interruption, | have appointed Marybeth Grecsek as Interim
Principal of Oasis Elementary. | have asked Marybeth to carry us through the
end of this school year, as well as lead us during the upcoming school year
2019-2020.

You should know Ms. Grecsek is committed to our students, families, and the
staff. | am confident that she will continue to successfully manage any
challenges that may arise during the school year. | have asked the OES teachers
and staff to trust in her expertise, and rely on her direction and guidance.
Marybeth’s top priority is to create productive, safe, and enriched classrooms
for everyone.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me
either by e-mail or phone.
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